
----Grace Church Expectation Policy---- 

We are so glad that you’re joining Grace Church for our Son Rise National Park VBS 

program and allowing us to enjoy this week with your child!!!  We take this privilege and 

responsibility very seriously, so in order to make this week a safe and fun environment 

Grace Church has adopted the following policy that we would like to make you aware of. 

We have implemented some very simple yet important expectations for those 

participating each night this week:  

 Be listening.  

 Be kind with your words.  

 Be kind with your actions.  

 Be safe.  

Our expectations will be made clear during our opening the first night, as well as each 

following night and will be enforced throughout all areas of VBS. 

We know that children need to be engaged in safe and age-appropriate activities, and that 

we cannot expect the same level of attention from a 3 year old that we do from a 12 year 

old.  Therefore, our teachers and volunteers have been instructed and trained on how to 

properly enforce these expectations in an appropriate and fair manner.   

In the case that a child is not following these expectations, we have implemented the 

following guidelines:   

 3 verbal warnings; if those interventions do not prove effective, 

 Pastor Ted Rathman will speak with the child, and he will notify the parents of 

the situation. 

We know the safety and care for your child is of utmost importance to you and we want 

you to know Grace Church is doing its part in creating a safe atmosphere where your 

child can also experience the fun and excitement that is VBS. 

THANK YOU!! again for joining us this week for our Son Rise National Park VBS.  We 

look forward to a fun and enjoyable week with your child. 

Please sign acknowledging you have read this policy: 

    Sign here: ____________________________               date:   


